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someone's out to drive Loretta from
the Diner, and more than willing to
raise a little Hell on Earth if
that's what it takes. Before Duke and
Earl get to the bottom of the Diner's
troubles, they'll run into such
otherworldly complications as undead
cattle, an amorous ghost, a jailbait
sorceress, and the terrifying occult
power of pig-latin. And maybe--just
maybe--the End of the World, too.
Gory, sexy, and flat-out hilarious,
Gil's All Fright Diner will tickle
your funnybone--before ripping it out
of its socket! At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
Paper Cities Ekaterina Sedia 2008 A
collection of urban fantasy stories
featuring cities--whether real or
imaginary and throughout history--and
how they affect the lives and
experiences of their inhabitants.
Year Zero Robert Reid 2012 After two
aliens reveal that the whole universe
is addicted to humanity's music, has
committed gross copyright violations,
and is murderously unhappy with the
resulting fines and penalties,
entertainment lawyer Nick Carter has
forty-eight hours to save the planet.
Chasing the Moon A. Lee Martinez
2014-05-10 When Diana moves into a
great new apartment, it seems like
she's finally having some good luck.
Until she finds out about Vom the
Hungering, the monster in the closet
who eats everything and everyone, and
her duty to guard him for eternity,
Downloaded from

Divine Misfortune A. Lee Martinez
2010-03-26 Teri and Phil had never
needed their own personal god. But
when Phil is passed up for a
promotion - again - it's time to take
matters into their own hands. And
look online. Choosing a god isn't as
simple as you would think. There are
too many choices; and they often have
very hefty prices for their eternal
devotion: blood, money, sacrifices,
and vows of chastity. But then they
find Luka, raccoon god of prosperity.
All he wants is a small cut of their
good fortune. Oh - and to crash on
their couch for a few days. DIVINE
MISFORTUNE is a story of gods and
mortals - in worship, in love, and at
parties.
Gil's All Fright Diner A. Lee
Martinez 2006-06-27 Bloodier than
Fried Green Tomatoes! Funnier than
The Texas Chainsaw Massacre! Welcome
to Gil's All Night Diner, where
zombie attacks are a regular
occurrence and you never know what
might be lurking in the freezer . . .
Duke and Earl are just passing
through Rockwood county in their
pick-up truck when they stop at the
Diner for a quick bite to eat. They
aren't planning to stick around-until
Loretta, the eatery's owner, offers
them $100 to take care of her zombie
problem. Given that Duke is a
werewolf and Earl's a vampire, this
looks right up their alley. But the
shambling dead are just the tip of a
particularly spiky iceberg. Seems
the-automatic-detective-a-lee-martinez
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and her inability to leave the
apartment because the door has
suddenly disappeared--then it seems
like she's having her same old bad
luck.
Speaking from Among the Bones Alan
Bradley 2013-01-29 NAMED ONE OF THE
BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY NPR • NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER From awardwinning author Alan Bradley comes the
next cozy British mystery starring
intrepid young sleuth Flavia de Luce,
hailed by USA Today as “one of the
most remarkable creations in recent
literature.” Eleven-year-old amateur
detective and ardent chemist Flavia
de Luce is used to digging up clues,
whether they’re found among the
potions in her laboratory or between
the pages of her insufferable
sisters’ diaries. What she is not
accustomed to is digging up bodies.
Upon the five-hundredth anniversary
of St. Tancred’s death, the English
hamlet of Bishop’s Lacey is busily
preparing to open its patron saint’s
tomb. Nobody is more excited to peek
inside the crypt than Flavia, yet
what she finds will halt the
proceedings dead in their tracks: the
body of Mr. Collicutt, the church
organist, his face grotesquely and
inexplicably masked. Who held a
vendetta against Mr. Collicutt, and
why would they hide him in such a
sacred resting place? The
irrepressible Flavia decides to find
out. And what she unearths will prove
there’s never such thing as an openand-shut case. BONUS: This edition
includes an excerpt from Alan
Bradley’s The Dead in Their Vaulted
Arches. Acclaim for Speaking from
Among the Bones “[Alan] Bradley
scores another success. . . . This
series is a grown-up version of Nancy
Drew, the Hardy Boys and all those
mysteries you fell in love with as a
child.”—The San Diego Union-Tribune
“The precocious and irrepressible
Flavia . . . continues to
delight.”—Publishers Weekly (starred
review) “Fiendishly brilliant . . .
Bradley has created an utterly
charming cast of characters . . . as
quirky as any British mystery fan
could hope for.”—Bookreporter
“Delightful and entertaining.”—San
Jose Mercury News
the-automatic-detective-a-lee-martinez

Violets Are Blue James Patterson
2001-11-19 D.C. Detective Alex Cross
has seen a lot of crime scenes. But
even he is appalled by the gruesome
murders of two joggers in San
Francisco's Golden Gate Park killings that look more like the work
of savage beasts than humans. Local
police are horrified and even the FBI
is baffled. Then, as Cross is called
in to take on the case, the carnage
takes off, leaving a trail of bodies
across America and sweeping him to
Savannah, Las Vegas, New Orleans, Los
Angeles . . as his nemesis, the
merciless criminal known as the
Mastermind, stalks him, taunts him,
and once again, threatens everything
he holds dear...
Death's Excellent Vacation Charlaine
Harris 2010-08-03 The editors of
Wolfsbane and Mistletoe and Many
Bloody Returns deliver a new
collection-including a never-beforepublished Sookie Stackhouse story.
New York Times bestselling authors
Charlaine Harris, Katie MacAlister,
Jeaniene Frost-plus Lilith Saintcrow,
Jeff Abbott, and more-send postcards
from the edge of the paranormal world
to fans who devoured Wolfsbane and
Mistletoe and Many Bloody Returns.
With an all-new Sookie Stackhouse
story and twelve other original
tales, editors Charlaine Harris and
Toni L. P. Kelner bring together a
stellar collection of tour guides who
offer vacations that are frightening,
funny, and touching for the fanged,
the furry, the demonic, and the
grotesque. Learn why it really can be
an endless summer-for immortals.
Too Many Curses A. Lee Martinez
2013-08-27 Serving a wizard who has
transformed innumerable victims into
monsters and other cursed forms and
then imprisoned them in his castle,
housekeeper Nessy faces a disastrous
uprising when the wizard suddenly
dies, leaving his victims to
overwhelm everything in their paths.
Original. 30,000 first printing.
The Prey of Gods Nicky Drayden
2017-06-13 Winner of the Compton
Crook Award From a new voice in the
tradition of Lauren Beukes, Ian
McDonald, and Nnedi Okorafor comes
The Prey of Gods, a fantastic,
boundary-challenging tale, set in a
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South African locale both familiar
and yet utterly new, which braids
elements of science fiction, fantasy,
horror, and dark humor. In South
Africa, the future looks promising.
Personal robots are making life
easier for the working class. The
government is harnessing renewable
energy to provide infrastructure for
the poor. And in the bustling coastal
town of Port Elizabeth, the economy
is booming thanks to the genetic
engineering industry which has found
a welcome home there. Yes—the days to
come are looking very good for South
Africans. That is, if they can
survive the present challenges: A new
hallucinogenic drug sweeping the
country . . . An emerging AI uprising
. . . And an ancient demigoddess
hellbent on regaining her former
status by preying on the blood and
sweat (but mostly blood) of every
human she encounters. It’s up to a
young Zulu girl powerful enough to
destroy her entire township, a queer
teen plagued with the ability to
control minds, a pop diva with
serious daddy issues, and a
politician with even more serious
mommy issues to band together to
ensure there’s a future left to worry
about. Fun and fantastic, Nicky
Drayden takes her brilliance as a
short story writer and weaves
together an elaborate tale that will
capture your heart . . . even as one
particular demigoddess threatens to
rip it out.
Made to Kill Adam Christopher
2015-11-03 It was just another
Tuesday morning when she walked into
the office—young, as I suspected they
all might be, another dark brunette
with some assistance and enough eye
black to match up to Cleopatra. And
who am I? I'm Ray, the world's last
robot, famed and feared in equal
measure, which suits me just
fine—after all, the last place you'd
expect to find Hollywood's best hit
man is in the plain light of day.
Raymond Electromatic is good at his
job, the lone employee of the
Electromatic Detective Agency—except
for Ada, office gal and supercomputer, the constant voice in Ray's
inner ear. Ray might have taken up a
new line of work, but money is money,
the-automatic-detective-a-lee-martinez

after all, and he was programmed to
make a profit. Besides, with his
twenty-four-hour memory-tape limits,
he sure can keep a secret. When a
familiar-looking woman arrives at the
agency wanting to hire Ray to find a
missing movie star, he's inclined to
tell her to take a hike. But she had
the cold hard cash, a demand for
total anonymity, and tendency to
vanish on her own. Plunged into a
glittering world of fame, fortune,
and secrecy, Ray uncovers a sinister
plot that goes much deeper than the
silver screen—and this robot is at
the wrong place, at the wrong time.
Made to Kill is the thrilling new
speculative noir from novelist and
comic writer Adam Christopher. Ray
Electromatic Mysteries Brisk Money
Made to Kill Standard Hollywood
Depravity Killing is My Business At
the Publisher's request, this title
is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
Gun, With Occasional Music Jonathan
Lethem 1995-01-15 In a bizarre world
shared by people and intelligent
animals, Conrad Metcalf, a human
private detective, finds out one of
his cases has drawn him into a
conflict between gangsters and the
Inquisitor's office
Extras Scott Westerfeld 2007-10-02
The final installment of Scott
Westerfeld’s New York Times
bestselling and award-winning Uglies
series—a global phenomenon that
started the dystopian trend. A few
years after rebel Tally Youngblood
takes down the Specials regime, a
cultural renaissance sweeps the
world. “Tech-heads” flaunt their
latest gadgets, “kickers” spread
gossip and trends, and “surge
monkeys” are hooked on extreme
plastic surgery. Popularity rules,
and everyone craves fame. Fifteenyear-old Aya Fuse is no exception.
But Aya’s face rank is so low, she’s
a total nobody. An extra. Her only
chance at stardom is to kick a wild
and unexpected story. Then she
stumbles upon a big secret. Aya knows
she is on the cusp of celebrity. But
the information she is about to
disclose will change both her
fate…and that of the brave new world.
When Gravity Fails George Alec
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Effinger 2014-04-01 In a futuristic
Middle East, plug-ins can turn anyone
into a killer in this “wry and black
and savage” Nebula and Hugo award
finalist (George R. R. Martin). Set
in a high-tech near future featuring
an ascendant Muslim world and divided
Western superpowers, this cult
classic takes us into a world with
mind- or mood-altering drugs for any
purpose, brains enhanced by
electronic hardware with plug-in
memory additions and modules offering
the wearer new personalities, and
bodies shaped to perfection by
surgery. Marid Audran, an unmodified
and fairly honest street hustler,
lives in a decadent Arab ghetto, the
Budayeen, and holds on tight to his
cherished independence. Then, against
his best instincts, he becomes
involved in a series of inexplicable
murders. Some seem like routine
assassinations, carried out with an
old-fashioned handgun by a man
wearing a plug-in James Bond persona;
others, involving whores, feature
prolonged torture and horrible
mutilations. Soon the problem comes
to the attention of Budayeen
godfather Friedlander Bey—who makes
Audran an offer he can’t refuse.
Nominated for the Nebula and Hugo
awards, the highest honors in the
genre, When Gravity Fails, which
introduced the cyberpunk Budayeen
Cycle, is a pioneering work the
Denver Post called “superior science
fiction” and Harlan Ellison described
as “crazy as a spider on ice skates .
. . plain old terrific.”
Monster A. Lee Martinez 2009-05-11
Meet Monster. Meet Judy. Two humans
who don't like each other much, but
together must fight dragons, firebreathing felines, trolls, Inuit
walrus dogs, and a crazy cat lady for the future of the universe.
Monster runs a pest control agency.
He's overworked and has domestic
troubles - like having the girlfriend
from hell. Judy works the night shift
at the local Food Plus Mart. Not the
most glamorous life, but Judy is
happy. No one bothers her and if she
has to spell things out for the
night-manager every now and again, so
be it. But when Judy finds a Yeti in
the freezer aisle eating all the
the-automatic-detective-a-lee-martinez

Rocky Road, her life collides with
Monster's in a rather alarming
fashion. Because Monster doesn't
catch raccoons; he catches the things
that go bump in the night. Things
like ogres, trolls, and dragons. Oh,
and his girlfriend from Hell? She
actually is from Hell.
The Secret Country Pamela Dean
2003-10-13 What happens when your
fantasy world turns real...? Each
vacation for the past nine years,
cousins Patrick, Ruth, Ellen, Ted,
and Laura have played a game they
call the “Secret”—and invented,
scripted world full of witches,
unicorns, a magic ring, court
intrigue, and the Dragon King. In the
Secret, they can imagine anything
into reality, and shape destiny. Then
the unbelievable happens: by trick or
by chance, they actually find
themselves in the Secret Country,
their made-up identities now real.
The five have arrived at the start of
their games, with the Country on the
edge of war. What was once exciting
and wonderful now looms threateningly
before them, and no one is sure how
to stop it… or if they will ever get
back home. "An intricate sparkling
web of intrigue and magic. One of me
very favorites.”—Patricia C. Wrede,
author of Dealing with Dragons
Helen and Troy's Epic Road Quest A.
Lee Martinez 2013-07-16 Witness the
epic battle of the cyclops! Visit the
endangered dragon preserve! Please,
no slaying. Solve the mystery of The
Mystery Cottage, if you dare! Buy
some knick knacks from The Fates!
They might come in handy later. On a
road trip across an enchanted
America, Helen and Troy will discover
all this and more. If the curse
placed upon them by an ancient god
doesn't kill them or the pack of
reluctant orc assassins don't catch
up to them, Helen and Troy might
reach the end their journey in one
piece, where they might just end up
destroying the world. Or at least a
state or two. A minotaur girl, an
all-American boy, a three-legged dog,
and a classic car are on the road to
adventure, where every exit leads to
adventure. Whether they like it or
not.
Red Planet Blues Robert J. Sawyer
4/9

Downloaded from
awakeandaware2011.com on August 11,
2022 by guest

2013-03-26 Incorporating the Hugo &
Nebula award–nominated novella
“Identity Theft” The name’s
Lomax—Alex Lomax. I’m the one and
only private eye working the mean
streets of New Klondike, the Martian
frontier town that sprang up forty
years ago after Simon Weingarten and
Denny O’Reilly discovered fossils on
the Red Planet. Back on Earth, where
anything can be synthesized, the
remains of alien life are the most
valuable of all collectibles, so
shiploads of desperate treasure
hunters stampeded here in the Great
Martian Fossil Rush. I’m trying to
make an honest buck in a dishonest
world, tracking down killers and
kidnappers among the failed
prospectors, the corrupt cops, and a
growing population of transfers—lucky
stiffs who, after striking
paleontological gold, upload their
minds into immortal android bodies.
But when I uncover clues to solving
the decades-old murders of Weingarten
and O’Reilly, along with a journal
that may lead to their legendary
mother lode of Martian fossils, God
only knows what I’ll dig up...
A Nameless Witch A. Lee Martinez
2007-05-01 A tale of vengeance, true
love, and cannibalism Being born
undead can have its disadvantages,
such as eternal youth and flawless
beauty ---things most unsuitable for
a witch. Hiding behind the guise of a
grimy old crone, the witch is content
living outside Fort Stalwart with her
unlikely band of allies: a troll
named Gwurm, an enchanted broom, and
a demonic duck named Newt. She leads
a simple life filled with spells,
potions, and the occasional curse. So
when a White Knight arrives at Fort
Stalwart, the witch knows her days of
peace are at an end. The Knight is
just days in front of a horde of
ravenous goblings, and Fort Stalwart
lies right in the horde's path. But
the goblings are just the first wave
of danger, and soon the witch and the
Knight must combine forces on a
perilous quest to stop a mad sorcerer
from destroying the world. Filled
with menace, monsters, and magic, A
Nameless Witch is a properly witchly
read by the award-winning author of
Gil's All Fright Diner and In the
the-automatic-detective-a-lee-martinez

Company of Ogres. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
Unbound Harris Dinga 2021-01-01 A
hand-picked collection of travel
photographs and inspirational life
quotes for the journey ahead
Cupid Cats Katie MacAlister
2010-07-06 From New York Times
bestselling authors Katie Macalister,
Vicki Lewis Thompson and National
bestselling author Connie Brockway:
Stories full of magic, love-and cats.
This one-of-a-kind-all-original
anthology features stories by three
bestselling superstar authors
starring the mysterious, mischievous,
and magical matchmaking felines of
the Cupid Cats Animal Shelter, who
assist their owners in finding
romance and true love.
Strengthening Forensic Science in the
United States National Research
Council 2009-07-29 Scores of talented
and dedicated people serve the
forensic science community,
performing vitally important work.
However, they are often constrained
by lack of adequate resources, sound
policies, and national support. It is
clear that change and advancements,
both systematic and scientific, are
needed in a number of forensic
science disciplines to ensure the
reliability of work, establish
enforceable standards, and promote
best practices with consistent
application. Strengthening Forensic
Science in the United States: A Path
Forward provides a detailed plan for
addressing these needs and suggests
the creation of a new government
entity, the National Institute of
Forensic Science, to establish and
enforce standards within the forensic
science community. The benefits of
improving and regulating the forensic
science disciplines are clear:
assisting law enforcement officials,
enhancing homeland security, and
reducing the risk of wrongful
conviction and exoneration.
Strengthening Forensic Science in the
United States gives a full account of
what is needed to advance the
forensic science disciplines,
including upgrading of systems and
organizational structures, better
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training, widespread adoption of
uniform and enforceable best
practices, and mandatory
certification and accreditation
programs. While this book provides an
essential call-to-action for congress
and policy makers, it also serves as
a vital tool for law enforcement
agencies, criminal prosecutors and
attorneys, and forensic science
educators.
Constance Verity Saves the World A.
Lee Martinez 2018-07-17 For Constance
Verity, saving the world isn’t the
hard part. It’s keeping her new,
ordinary life from falling apart
along the way that’s going to be
tricky. This is the next book in the
witty Constance Verity trilogy, which
Booklist named a Top 10 SF/Fantasy
book of 2016. Constance successfully
became an ordinary person. People
warned her it would be boring—and
they were right. That’s exactly why
Connie loves it. But there’s an
Adventurer-shaped hole in the cosmos
now, and a lot of interested parties
eager to fill it. Not all of those
candidates are fit for the role, and
if The Adventurer falls into the
wrong hands, it can lead to chaos and
destruction. Constance still has all
the skills of her old life, but she’s
no longer chosen. Yet when the fate
of the world is at stake, she sets
off, reluctantly, to keep the forces
of evil from stealing the destiny she
abandoned.
The Golden Ocean Patrick O'Brian
1996-10-17 The first novel Patrick
O'Brian ever wrote about the sea, a
precursor to the acclaimed
Aubrey/Maturin series. In the year
1740, Commodore (later Admiral)
George Anson embarked on a voyage
that would become one of the most
famous exploits in British naval
history. Sailing through poorly
charted waters, Anson and his men
encountered disaster, disease, and
astonishing success. They
circumnavigated the globe and seized
a nearly incalcuable sum of Spanish
gold and silver, but only one of the
five ships survived. This is the
background to the first novel Patrick
O'Brian ever wrote about the sea, a
precursor to the acclaimed
Aubrey/Maturin series that shares the
the-automatic-detective-a-lee-martinez

excitement and rich humor of those
books. The protagonist is Peter
Palafox, son of a poor Irish parson,
who signs on as a midshipman, never
before having seen a ship. Together
with his lifelong friend Sean, Peter
sets out to seek his fortune,
embarking upon a journey of danger,
disappointment, foreign lands, and
excitement. Here is a tale certain to
please not only admirers of O'Brian's
work but also any reader with an
adventurous soul.
Exogene T.C. McCarthy 2012-03-01
Exogene (n.): factor or agent (as a
disease-producing organism) from
outside the organism or system. Also:
classified Russian program to merge
proto-humanoids with powered armor
systems (slang). Catherine is a
soldier. Fast, strong, lethal, she is
the ultimate in military technology.
She's a monster in the body of an
eighteen year old girl. Bred by
scientists, grown in vats,
indoctrinated by the government, she
and her sisters will win this war, no
matter the cost. And the costs are
high. Their life span is short; as
they age they become unstable and
they undergo a process called the
spoiling. On their eighteenth
birthday they are discharged. Lined
up and shot like cattle. But the
truth is, Catherine and her sisters
may not be strictly human, but
they're not animals. They can twist
their genomes and indoctrinate them
to follow the principles of Faith and
Death, but they can't shut off the
part of them that wants more than
war. Catherine may have only known
death, but she dreams of life and she
will get it at any cost.
The Sapphire Sirens John Zakour 2009
When he is brought to Lantis, a force
field-hidden ocean queendom of 10,000
women, against his will, Zachary
Nixon Johnson must help beautiful
sapphire-haired amazon Kiana discover
who murdered her mother, the queen,
but things are not what they seem in
this world of superpowered women.
Original.
Storyworld Possible Selves MaríaÁngeles Martínez 2018-03-05 This
volume presents a multidisciplinary
approach to narrative engagement
within the paradigms of cognitive
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linguistics, cognitive narratology,
and social-psychology. In their basic
form, storyworld possible selves, or
SPSs, are blends resulting from the
conceptual integration of an intraand an extra-diegetic perspectivizer.
In written narratives, SPS blends
function as hybrid referents for a
variety of inclusive and ambiguous
linguistic expressions, which are
here explored from the standpoint of
interactional cognitive linguistics,
as instances of SPS objectification
and subjectification. The model also
draws on character construction and
on the social-psychology notions of
self-schemas and possible selves.
This allows an exploration of
emotional responses to narratives not
just in terms of empathy or sympathy
towards fictional entities, but also
in terms of narrative ethics and of
culturally determined and
simultaneously idiosyncratic feelings
of personal relevance and selftransformation.
Emperor Mollusk versus The Sinister
Brain A. Lee Martinez 2012-03-05
Emperor Mollusk. Intergalactic
Menace. Destroyer of Worlds.
Conqueror of Other Worlds. Mad
Genius. Ex-Warlord of Earth. Not bad
for a guy without a spine. But what's
a villain to do after he's done . . .
everything. With no new ambitions,
he's happy to pitch in and solve the
energy crisis or repel alien invaders
should the need arise, but if he had
his way, he'd prefer to be left alone
to explore the boundaries of
dangerous science. Just as a hobby,
of course. Retirement isn't easy
though. If the boredom doesn't get
him, there's always the Venusians. Or
the Saturnites. Or the Mercurials. Or
. . . well, you get the idea. If that
wasn't bad enough, there's also the
assassins of a legendary death cult
and an up-and-coming megalomaniac (as
brilliant as he is bodiless) who have
marked Emperor for their own
nefarious purposes. But Mollusk isn't
about to let the Earth slip out of
his own tentacles and into the less
capable clutches of another. So it's
time to dust off the old death ray
and come out of retirement. Except
this time, he's not out to rule the
world. He's out to save it from the
the-automatic-detective-a-lee-martinez

peril of THE SINISTER BRAIN!
Gil's All Fright Diner A. Lee
Martinez 2006-06-27 Earl and Duke
help Loretta with her on-going zombie
problem.
The City & The City China Miéville
2009-05-26 NAMED ONE OF THE BEST
BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE LOS ANGELES
TIMES, THE SEATTLE TIMES, AND
PUBLISHERS WEEKLY. When a murdered
woman is found in the city of Beszel,
somewhere at the edge of Europe, it
looks to be a routine case for
Inspector Tyador Borlú of the Extreme
Crime Squad. To investigate, Borlú
must travel from the decaying Beszel
to its equal, rival, and intimate
neighbor, the vibrant city of Ul
Qoma. But this is a border crossing
like no other, a journey as psychic
as it is physical, a seeing of the
unseen. With Ul Qoman detective
Qussim Dhatt, Borlú is enmeshed in a
sordid underworld of nationalists
intent on destroying their
neighboring city, and unificationists
who dream of dissolving the two into
one. As the detectives uncover the
dead woman’s secrets, they begin to
suspect a truth that could cost them
more than their lives. What stands
against them are murderous powers in
Beszel and in Ul Qoma: and, most
terrifying of all, that which lies
between these two cities. BONUS: This
edition contains a The City & The
City discussion guide and excerpts
from China Miéville's Kraken and
Embassytown.
Constance Verity Destroys the
Universe A. Lee Martinez 2022-03-08
The third and final book of Constance
Verity’s epic adventure in which
saving the world is easy—everything
that comes after is the tricky part.
The Adventurer. The Great Snurkab.
The Caretaker. Constance Verity
returns, having accepted and secured
her place in the universe while
juggling her expanded life. Until she
comes up against The Caretaker’s
nemesis, a foe she can’t just beat
the hell out of, Connie must defeat
the idea of inevitable entropy, the
end of everything. Impossible you may
think, but Connie always has an
angle, and this time it’s by upping
her game, by stopping enough
calamities, by answering every tug at
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her innate sense of adventure, she
can build up enough power to
counteract the end of the universe.
The problem is, she’s still a human
woman, and even she can’t keep this
up for long. As she starts to fade
her friends figure out a way to help:
Destroy the world.
The Secret Sign of the Lizard People
Kevin E. Buckley 2020-09-03 When
partners in crime-reduction Jerry
"Leafy" Green and Bill "Beefy"
Goodness - two of the LAPD's most
skilled homicide detectives investigate the bizarre killing of a
fashion model at the Hollywood Sign
it soon becomes clear that this
murder is part of a much larger
conspiracy that threatens not only
the people of America, but the entire
population of the planet. As the case
progresses, they recruit the help of
a Jesus-lookalike ufologist, a
streetwise Goth graffiti artist, a
world-renowned geneticist, a supernerd cyber investigator, and a fireand-brimstone inner city reverend.
The detectives and their motley crew
of improvised freedom fighters must
work quickly to take down the tainted
global elite and avert the merciless
enslavement of humanity that looms
large on the horizon....
Encyclopedia of Information Science
and Technology Mehdi Khosrow-Pour
2009 "This set of books represents a
detailed compendium of authoritative,
research-based entries that define
the contemporary state of knowledge
on technology"--Provided by
publisher.
Slaves of the Switchboard of Doom
Bradley W. Schenck 2017-06-13
ROCKETS. ROBOTS. DEATH RAYS. MAD
SCIENCE. THE FUTURE THAT NEVER WAS IS
BACK. If Fritz Lang’s Metropolis
somehow mated with Futurama, their
mutant offspring might well be Slaves
of the Switchboard of Doom. Inspired
by the future imagined in the 1939
World Fair, this hilarious,
beautifully illustrated adventure by
writer and artist Bradley W. Schenck
is utterly unlike anything else in
science fiction: a gonzo, totally
bonkers, gut-busting look at the
World of Tomorrow, populated with
dashing, bubble-helmeted heroes,
faithful robot sidekicks, mad
the-automatic-detective-a-lee-martinez

scientists, plucky rocket engineers,
sassy switchboard operators, space
pirates, and much, much more—enhanced
throughout by two dozen astonishing
illustrations. After a surprise
efficiency review, the switchboard
operators of Retropolis are replaced
by a mysterious system beyond their
comprehension. Dash Kent, freelance
adventurer and apartment manager, is
hired to get to the bottom of it, and
discovers that the replacement
switchboard is only one element of a
plan concocted by an insane civil
engineer: a plan so vast that it
reaches from Retropolis to the Moon.
And no one—not the Space Patrol, nor
the Fraternal League of Robotic
Persons, nor the mad scientists of
Experimental Research District, nor
even the priests of the Temple of the
Spider God, will know what hit them.
At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
Killing Is My Business Adam
Christopher 2017-07-25 "Robot noir in
60s Los Angeles? You had me at
'Hello.'" —John Scalzi, New York
Times bestselling author Another
golden morning in a seedy town, and a
new memory tape and assignment for
intrepid PI-turned-hitman—and last
robot left in working order—Raymond
Electromatic. But his skills may be
rustier than he remembered in Killing
Is My Business, the latest in
Christopher's robot noir oeuvre, hot
on the heels of the acclaimed Made to
Kill. "Gripping, funny, deadly and
suspenseful." —Boing Boing on Made to
Kill "Effortlessly swift and clever."
—NPR Ray Electromatic Mysteries Brisk
Money Made to Kill Standard Hollywood
Depravity Killing is My Business At
the Publisher's request, this title
is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
The Automatic Detective A. Lee
Martinez 2008-02-05 When his
neighbors are kidnapped, robot Mack
Megaton wanders the dark alleys and
glittering high-rises of Empire City,
taking on a talking gorilla, a clever
dame, a mutant lowlife, a little
green mob boss, and a dark conspiracy
at the heart of the city to find the
missing family, a quest in which the
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fate of Empire City is at stake.
Original. 25,000 first printing.
In the Company of Ogres A. Lee
Martinez 2007-04-03 Appointed to the
head of the wayward Ogre Company when
his immortality proves valuable on
several occasions, Never Dead Ned
finds himself in charge of such
fellow monsters as a two-headed ogre,
a seductive siren, and a suicidal
goblin. Reprint.
Touched by an Alien Gini Koch
2010-04-06 Sci-fi action meets steamy
paranormal romance in Gini Koch’s
Alien novels, as Katherine “Kitty”
Katt faces off against aliens,
conspiracies, and deadly secrets. •
“Futuristic high-jinks and gripping
adventure.” —RT Reviews Marketing
manager Katherine "Kitty" Katt had
just finished a day on jury duty.
When she stepped out of the Pueblo
Caliente courthouse, all she was
thinking about was the work she had
to get caught up on. Then her
attention was caught by a fight
between a couple that looked like it
was about to turn ugly. But ugly
didn't even begin to cover it when
the "man" suddenly transformed into a
huge, winged monster right out of a
grade Z science fiction movie and
went on a deadly killing spree. In
hindsight, Kitty realized she
probably should have panicked and run
screaming the way everyone around her
was doing. Instead she sprinted into
action to take down the alien. In the
middle of all the screeching and the
ensuing chaos, a hunk in an Armani
suit suddenly appeared beside her,

the-automatic-detective-a-lee-martinez

introduced himself as Jeff Martini
with "the agency," and then insisted
on leading her to a nearby limo to
talk to his "boss." And that was how
Kitty's new life among the aliens
began... Touched by an Alien is the
thrilling first installment of the
Alien novels.
The Last Adventure of Constance
Verity A. Lee Martinez 2016-07-05
"Granted a wish at birth, Constance
Verity has become one of the world's
great adventurers. A master of exotic
martial arts and a keen detective,
she is in possession of a collection
of strange artifacts, which are
mostly kept in unlabeled boxes in her
apartment. Constance has spent the
past twenty years saving the world,
and she's sick of it. She wants an
office job and a boyfriend who isn't
going to get killed by who knows
what, and she's figured out the way
to get them: she's going to kill her
fairy godmother--Grandmother Willow-who granted the wish--and reset her
life. The problem is, saving the
world is Constance's destiny. She's
really good at it, and there are
forces at work to make sure she stays
in the job. Then again, it's also her
destiny to have a glorious death"-Front jacket flap.
Multiplying Menace: The Revenge of
Rumpelstiltskin Pam Calvert
2006-02-01 Ten years after being
tricked, Rumpelstiltskin returns to
the royal family to wreak vengeance
using multiplication. Includes
nonfiction math notes about
multiplying by whole numbers and by
fractions.

9/9

Downloaded from
awakeandaware2011.com on August 11,
2022 by guest

